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From: Lipetzky, Steve
To: Adam Marsh
Cc: Pilon, Brent
Subject: City of Missoula WWTP RAS Valve Procurement - SRF Concurrence
Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 1:31:07 PM
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Adam,
I’ve reviewed the bid tabulation, bid form, bid bond, certifications, and the city’s recommendation
letter.  We don’t typically issue a separate authorization for equipment procurement.  You may
consider this email as concurrence with the procurement process, and the city’s recommendation to
award the equipment contract to Northwest Pipe Fittings in the amount of $186,992.00.  The bid
amount is eligible for SRF loan assistance at this time.
 
Upon execution, please forward copies of the executed contracts, bonds, and insurance.
 
Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Steve Lipetzky, PE  |  Environmental Engineer
Water Pollution Control State Revolving Fund | Engineering Bureau
Montana Department of Environmental Quality
Office: 406-444-5368
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